CENTRAL FAMILY EDITION

Term 3 Week 6 — 21st August 2023

We have had a truly amazing week, with many exciting activities still to come.
Also, best of luck to all our students who will be competing in individual and
verse speaking events in the upcoming Eisteddfod. We are all proud of your
achievements!

Book Fair Sales

This week the meeting room will be open before and after school for book sales. This is a great
opportunity to purchase quality books and celebrate reading with you children. Each year,
since 1945, the CBCA has brought children and books together across Australia through CBCA
Book Week. During this time schools spend one glorious week celebrating books and Australian
children's authors and illustrators.

Classroom teachers, teacher librarians and public librarians create colourful displays, develop
activities, run competitions and tell stories relating to a theme to highlight the importance of
reading. We enjoyed seeing students (and school community) dressed as their favourite book
character last Wednesday. Thank you for joining us in a fun filled day!

Silver Assembly

Silver Assembly will be held next Friday, 15t September. We celebrate the students who have
achieved Silver at a whole school assembly to students who have attained 100 Micas,
maintained attendance and demonstrated the LEARN rules consistently throughout the year.
An invitation slip will be sent home to parents/caregivers inviting them to the assembly. You are
always welcome and we enjoy having you come along! Again, thank you to the parents and
members of the community that come along and celebrate our students’ success.

Kindergarten Enrolments 2023

We are now calling for enrolments for Kindergarten 2023. Enroiment forms and information can
be collected from the administration office. If you are unsure of school zones for your child,
please contact the office and we will assist you. Your child must be turning 5 before 31st July
2023 for enrolment in 2023. Kindergarten orientation programs will start early in Term 4.

Yours in Education
Tonathon [ komas

Frincipal




School Attendance

Attendance Percentage for each class for Term 3 Week 5

KC 84.34 1/2H 86.69
1/2M 86.48 3/4R 89.69
3/4W  91.96 5/6A  86.67
5/6) 85.34

Congratulations to Class for Best Class Attendance

NOTES SENT HOME

DATE DUE FOR

NOTES WHO'S INVOLVED | perijrN OF NOTES

Stage 3 Excursion Information Pack Years 5 & 6 30t August 2023

Wheelie-Good-Day - 24th August 2023 K-6 students

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible

WEEKLY CLASS AND POP AWARDS
FOR TERM 3 WEEK 5

KC Havana G, Lily W.
Lylah M, Jordyn O.
Scarlett B, Seamus P.
Keiran J, Mason H.
Patience P, Lexi R.
Javana O, Lachlan C.

CLASS OF THE WEEK - KC

Congnatulationd)




N A A Week 3

Timothy Q, Arielle O, Conan M, Aadl P, Andrew M, Eva R.

CONGRATULATIONS

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS

Building Little Experts ... 2;5, .
Mrs. Stenfors English- Writing . P’..a,l

Writing is a part of our everyday lives, we use writing to provide information, recall an
experience and also for enjoyment.

Students K-6 participating in different types of writing throughout their schooling. Part of
this includes learning about sentences structure and grammar features. Students learn how
different types of sentences or the grammar used can impact how the reader reads a
sentence.

Week 6 Term 3
You can provide opportunities for your child to write daily by:
-writing about their day
-write a review on their favourite book, movie or TV program
-write a recipe for a meal a family member is cooking.

Information around grammar features to support writing can be found at: https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents

and-carers/initiatives/nsw-student-learning-library#/sequence/10?year=2&learningArea=English
Source: NSW DoE English Syllabus

SENTRAL
PARENT
PORTAL

An app for families to:
« explain absences
» view future notes

PARENTS * make payments

and much more .

Notes have gone out with shoot keys for

parents to access this Family Portal. Ful B nX
S 1857

Any questions please contact the office.




LIBRARY NEWS

An exciting week ahead!

Book Fair is open!

Venue: Meeting Room
Opening hours:
Monday to Friday — lunch time

For parents who are sending money to school with students, the Book Fair will be open during
lunch time for those students to come in and make their purchase.
This is not a time for browsing, as this will have been done the week before.

Monday to Friday - before and after school

8:30 am — 8:50 am — Open only to parents (children may accompany parents)
3:10 pm—3:40 pm - As above

v" Purchases can be made by CASH or EFTPOS

v Parents can also pay online ahead, and students bring in their receipt to collect
their books (lunch time only). Please use the form on the Book Fair flyer to do
this. If students didn’t receive a flyer they can ask me for one during class.

Book Week Parade

Thank you to all our Central Family who came out to support our students for the Book Week
Parade on Wednesday, which was held a week earlier than usual this year.

It was a perfect day, with students enjoying parading in the sunshine.

A special thanks to staff who helped set-up and dismantle the operation: Our GA Terry, Mr
Thomas, Mrs Stenfors, Mr Fenton, Miss Vassel, Kylie, and our ever-faithful DJ Mr H.

Thank you also to all classroom and Preschool teachers for your support of our students.

L|brary Refurbishment

/ / Our new furniture has arrived and staff will be busy over
the next week or so putting everything in place to make it
look spic and span. Several people have already caught a
glimpse of what it will look like and they are excited to say
the least.
Class 1/2M were lucky ducks to be amongst the first
students to use the new ‘donut lounge’ and they certainly
gave it their stamp of approval.




CCN | central CAPA News

Choir Workshop — Wednesday 23" Auqust

A very special choir workshop with the renowned Jonathon Welch will be held this week
in the school hall after lunch for selected Primary students and the whole Infants
department. Jonathon is famous for founding the Choir of Hard Knocks and was a judge
on the Battle of the Choirs TV series on Channel 7. He is also a multi award-winning
vocalist. It promises to be lots of fun and extremely educational for students and
teachers!

Lunchtime Music Groups

Percussion: Tuesdays. 2™ half

Band: Wednesdays, all lunch.

Another successful band practice this week — students are really coming
into their own now. Keep your eyes out for announcement of a band
performance later this term.

Yours in music,

Annette Narfﬁoy

CANTEEN NEWS

There has been an error in the price list on the Central Cribtin Menu.
Please note the following changes —

Spaghetti $6.00
Lasagne $6.00
Fried Rice $6.00




Cennal Pholes

Broken Hill Eisteddfod 2023

A massive congratulations to our Infants Choir who were awarded First Place in the Infants
Choir Event. We are so proud of all our infant students.

A massive thank you to Miss Cooper and our infant’s staff for supporting our Junior choir.

|

Congratulations also go to our Primary Students who received a “Highly Commended”.
Well done!




